

Beechwood Weekly



Friday, September 9th, 2022



Upcoming Events, Deadlines & Notices

Back-To-School Class Meetings

Tuesday, Sept. 13th KP 6-7pm, KG 6-7pm 4th Grade 6-7pm

Wednesday, Sept. 14th 6th & 8th Grade 5:30-7:30pm 7th Grade 6 – 7:30pm

Thursday, Sept. 15th 5th Grade 6-7pm.

Standardized MAP Testing 3rd-5th Grade

Monday Sept. 19th- Friday, Sept. 23rd

Re-Take Picture Day

Thursday, Sept. 29th

Parent Volunteer Opportunities

Recess/Lunch Supervision
To register please use the following link:
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/30E094
4AEAC23A4F49-recess

Covid Vaccine Clinics

Dates and Locations for September. See flyer attached.

Mark your calendars!



Picture Day is coming..

Next Thursday, Sept. 15th

2022 Mid-Peninsula National Day of Service- Sponsored by Youth

Community Service (YCS)

Sunday September 11th.

Join hundreds of volunteers on
Sunday 9/11 and make a difference
in your community! Service
opportunities available at various
locations in East Palo Alto and Palo
Alto. Open to all ages and abilities.
Register on line

at: https://youthcommunityservice.
org/national-day-of-service/

Welcome Back Beechwood Family!!

This is our first Weekly Newsletter of the 2022-2023 school year. This newsletter will be shared via email and posted on our website every Friday. Here you will find upcoming events, important dates, announcements, volunteer opportunities, notes from our principal, Mrs. Taylor, community events, and any information we think might be useful for the parents and students to know. Please make sure to read it!!

If you have any questions regarding the information shared here or if you know of any community events that you might want to share with our families, email me at ijimenez@beechwoodschool.org. Any submissions will need to be approved first and will need to be submitted by Wednesdays at 3pm of the week you want the information to be shared.

Reminders for Parents

Communication between parents and the school is very important. Please make sure you are receiving (and reading!!) emails, texts and messages sent from the school. If there are any changes to your contact information, please let us know as soon as possible.

Emails mostly come from <u>Gradelink</u>. We use this platform where families can see grades, attendance, tuition and student records. The sender is labeled as "SmartSend Service" or <u>smartsend@gradelink.com</u>.

Gradelink is also used for text messaging with important announcements such as Noon Dismissals, Covid testing Days and any other urgent mater we need to communicate.

Another mode of communication is through <u>Remind</u>. This app is used for classroom communication in form of text and is a direct way to keep in touch with your child's teacher. Please make sure you have been added to the class group.

Last but not least, parents can visit the <u>Beechwood</u> <u>website at beechwoodschool.org</u>. Here you'll have access to the weekly newsletter, school calendar, parents will be able to pay tuition online, and you will have access to the staff email addresses in case you need to contact someone in particular.

If you need help adding the apps for Gradelink or Remind, please reach out and we'll be happy to help you set it up. If you need to be added to the classroom group for Remind, please email your student's teacher and they'll be happy to add you.

Thank you for staying informed and feel free to call at 650-327-5052 or email the office for any questions or concern.

Wishing all of you a wonderful school year,